

The Redwoods HOA SEPTEMBER 2019 *** NEWS

DON'T MISS OUR REDWOOD'S COMMUNITY GET-TOGETHER ON:

SUNDAY, SEPTEMBER 29TH

All residents are invited to attend our annual community get-together on Sunday, September 29th for food, games, raffle prizes and more!

Come socialize with the neighbors you do know, and meet the neighbors that you don't know!

Knowing who lives in your community is a key factor in crime prevention.

DO NOT PUT LARGE ITEMS IN THE LAUNDRY MACHINES



Our laundry machines are designed to clean articles of clothing, towels, sheets, etc.

We are finding that large items (bedspreads, comforters, etc.) are being put in the washers and dryers causing the machines to malfunction. Additionally, these items are too large for the machines, and will not be properly cleaned.

Please DO NOT put large items in the machines.

Should you have the need to clean large items, please use a local laundry mat that has specialty machines designed for this type of use.

SWIM DIAPERS A MUST!



Children who are not toilet trained are required by law to wear "swim diapers" at all times while in the

pool. Swim Diapers are designed to withstand water and contain solids. There are two types of swim diapers... reusable and disposable. For best results it is recommended to use both... disposable on the bottom and reusable on top is the best defense against spillage.

Children who are not toilet trained and not wearing proper swim diapers will be restricted from using the pool.

Note: anyone who is experiencing diarrhea is not allowed in the pool under any circumstances.

LAUNDRY ROOM WINDOW SCREENS

To allow ventilation in our laundry rooms, security screens have been installed. The sliding windows can be opened and the exhaust fan can be turned on by using the timer switch on the wall. CAUTION: DO NOT OPEN THE EMERGENCY EXIT WINDOW UNLESS THERE IS AN EMERGENCY!



MONDAY, SEPTEMBER 2nd

WEST NILE VIRUS IN ORANGE COUNTY

The West Nile Virus has been detected in Santa Ana and continues to be a threat in Orange County.

Decrease risk of infection:

Recommended WNV precautions include:

- Emptying all standing water on your property to reduce areas in which mosquitoes may breed, including flower pots, pet bowls and other containers, which are prime breeding grounds for mosquitoes.
- Making sure your window and door screens are in good condition.
- Using insect repellent containing DEET, picaridin, oil of lemon eucalyptus, or products containing IR3535, always following label directions
- Limiting outdoor activity at dawn and dusk, when mosquitoes are most active
- Wearing long-sleeved shirts and long pants when outdoors.

" one mosquito bite may be all it takes to change a life forever,"

Asphalt Repairs Tuesday, September 10th

Asphalt repairs will be done on Tuesday, September 10th, in preparation for the slurry seal of our asphalt in the near future.

It will not be necessary to close our streets during the repair process, however, please use extreme caution when driving through the complex. Please (if possible and safe) make all efforts to avoid driving over wet asphalt patches to prevent asphalt tire markings on our carport floors. SEPTEMBER 15TH DEADLINE TO REGISTER YOUR DOG WITH THE ASSOCIATION. CONTACT NANCY IN THE REDWOOD'S OFFICE. FINES WILL BE ASSESSED TO THOSE WHO DO NOT COMPLY.

Next Board of Directors Meeting:

Thursday, September 19th 6:30 pm.
In our clubhouse

All residents are welcome!

For all your Association needs call:

Team Property Management (714) 639-8484 (714 639-8585 (fax) Kathy@thehoateam.com

Redwood's On-Site office hours: Monday, Wednesday and Friday 2:00 p.m. to 7:00 p.m.

Community Patrol Officer

(714) 337-7814

Friday and Saturday 11:00 p.m. to 6:00 am

(714) 483-5077 or 463-4491

Sunday - Thursday 8:00 p.m to 5:00 am

For All Your Parking Needs Call:
Patrol One
(714)541-0999
patrol-one.com

Be Safe and Have a great month!